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City of Mercer Island
Parks & Recreation Commission

February 24,2022

Dear Parks Commissioners,
Thank you for the invitation to address your group March 3.
Joining me will be Angie Miraflor, KCLS Deputy Director for Public Services.

Per your invitation, we will bring KCLS highlights from 2021 and initial plans for 2022; and
share how the King County Library System Path to Reopening aligns with the Governor’s
pandemic emergency mandates and county health requirements.

Following our presentation will be time for Q & A and discussion of items of interest to the
Commission forwarded to library staff.

| look forward to meeting you,
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Lisa G. Rosenblum
Executive Director
King County Library System
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